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As we resume functions of our club, we recognize new responsibilities in COVID-19 
prevention strategies. As a club, we have agreed to a number of modifications to our 
clubhouse and the physical distancing recommended by our healthcare system. These 
changes include clubhouse restructuring to improve handwashing/sanitation, 
distances, and plexiglass screens for office interaction. We have given members and 
guests the option of wearing a mask when feasible, recognizing the person wearing the 
mask shows respect to his/her fellow shooters by reducing their potential exposure to 
the disease. It was with unanimous support for those safety measures despite varying 
opinions of their necessity or effectiveness, and the unselfish concern for other 
members that reminded me of the words “one nation, indivisible…” and that we face 
these difficult times as a team. I am proud to be a member of the Bandon Gun Club and 
thank all of its member for their patience in putting their passion of shooting sports 
aside during our current crisis. 
 
Member and guests are encouraged to bring their own masks until all changes have 
been completed. Members and guests are also welcome to bring a sack lunch as all 
food service is discontinued until further notice. The soda and water machine and 
coffee will remain available. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Wes Johnson 
President Bandon Gun Club 


